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I support making April permanently Oregon's native plant appreciation month! 

I am just back from a NPSO Annual Meeting even more appreciative of native plants 

and the different ecoregions of the great state of Oregon. Let's protect our natural 

areas and use native plants in our residential and public gardens to increase diversity 

and support all organisms that depend in our natural environments, including us! 

What a great way to disseminate the use of native plants making April permanently 

Oregon's native plant appreciation month! 

 


